

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

1010 ENFIELD STREET • ENFIELD, CONNECTICUT 06082 TEL: 860.253.6531 • FAX: 860.253.6515

March 13, 2020

Mrs. Suzanne Olechnicki, Town Clerk Enfield Town Hall 820 Enfield Street Enfield, CT 06082

Dear Mrs. Olechnicki:

Be advised that the Enfield Board of Education has cancelled the following Board subcommittee meetings due to the coronavirus and the temporary closure of Enfield Public Schools:

- Finance, Budget Committee Meeting March 16, 2020
- Policy Subcommittee Meeting March 17, 2020
- Curriculum Subcommittee Meeting March 19, 2020

Also, the April 14, 2020 Board of Education meeting was cancelled at the March 10th BOE meeting.

cc: BOE